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COMMUNITY UPDATE 

  

ABORTIONIST PLANS TO OPEN 

BIRTH CONTROL BUSINESS IN 

SUGARCREEK TOWNSHIP 

  

  

Sugarcreek Township officials confirm that a new “business” is opening in Sugarcreek 

Township, called “Abby’s Place for Women” at 6064 Wilmington Pike in the Sugarcreek 

Plaza.  According to their website, https://www.abbysplaceforwomen.com/  they will offer 

birth control prescriptions on site with no physical exam.  
  

Unfortunately, there is more to story.  Dayton Right to Life has also learned that the 

person behind this new business model, is Dr. Timothy Kress.  He is a documented 

abortionist with a long and problematic history.  His medical license was revoked in 1999 

due to felony drug charges to which he pled guilty. His license was then re-instated in 

2001.  As of October 2016, he was employed at the Planned Parenthood location in 

Bedford Heights, Ohio.  While there he has, according to documented State Medical 

Board reports, at least 15 incidents of incomplete chemical abortions requiring follow-up 

medical aspirations (abortion).  These reports can be found 

at http://abortiondocs.org/clinic/abortionist/377/timothy-scott-kress/ 
  

“Dayton Right to Life is extremely troubled about this business in our community that 

may have such a negative impact on true women’s health,” Says Paul Coudron, Executive 

Director, Dayton Right to Life.  “Our question would be, ‘Is this another abortion location 

under the auspices of a contraceptive clinic?’” 

  

Additionally, Dayton Right to Life is concerned about the young women in this community 

who will avoid seeking proper healthcare for convenience or modesty's sake.   “Because 

of the high incidence of sexually transmitted diseases and other risk factors among 

teens, businesses like these are simply irresponsible and make for bad healthcare,” adds 

Margie Christie, Assistant Executive Director.  
  

Concerned community residents may join us at the July Sugarcreek Township 

meeting.  Please check this site for further meeting 

information http://www.sugarcreektownship.com/index.aspx?NID=138 

  

Questions or concerns?  Contact Paul Coudron or Margie Christie 937-461-3625. 

 


